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Presentation of the FY 2011 Public Works Enterprise Fund audit.

· An annual audit of the Public Works Department is required because it is an Enterprise Fund with
funding generated from collected water and sewer rates.

· Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP was hired by to conduct the audit and has completed this service.

· A representative from Baker Tilly Birchow Krause, LLP will provide an overview of the audit.
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